
Bow High School is an active member of the NHIAA, we sign an annual agreement to 

join form for all 34 of our Varsity teams.  In doing so, we agree to follow all guidelines and 

policies set forth by the NHIAA and their handbook as well as those set by the National 

Federation of High Schools, which establishes rules of competition for all sports.  These are our 

governing bodies.  We always have and will continue to follow the guidelines from the NHIAA 

to remain in compliance and eligible for post-season tournaments.  We will play the schedule 

that we have, as it is.  The teams that we play against are also in compliance with the NHIAA 

and we will trust that anyone on their rosters set to play against us are all eligible, just as they 

trust in us.  We will play against whatever NHIAA compliant team is on the other sideline, as 

scheduled.  

From page 4 of the 2024 NHIAA Soccer Policies and Procedures: 

From the BHS Athletics Handbook: 
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